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Safe Arrival

Dear Parents/Guardian;

The Toronto District School Board (TDSB) values the safety and security of its students.  To assist parents/guardians in ensuring their children’s safety each elementary school is required to develop a Safe Arrival Program.

A Safe Arrival Program is a system of procedures performed together with daily attendance taking.  Parents/guardians are responsible for their child (ren)’s safety. Safe Arrival Programs are a mechanism that parents/guardians and schools can use to account for any pupil’s unexplained failure to arrive at school.

· Parent/s Guardians are expected to notify the school when their child is absent or late.

· As soon as a child is identified as unaccounted for, the principal or designate will attempt to contact the parent/guardian of each child, provided that the parent/guardian of the particular child is participating in the “Safe Arrival Program”.  Three attempts will be made to contact the parent/guardian at both home and business telephone numbers, and if the parent/guardian cannot be reached, the child care or relative will be contacted.

· If the parent/guardian/ others cannot be reached and the child cannot be traced or foul play is suspected, the decision to take further action, including calling the police, rests with the principal.

If your child is going to be absent, please call 416 394 – 7890 and press “ 1”

Student’s Name:__________________________________  Teacher:__________________

Grade:__________________

_______Yes, I would like my child to be part of the Safe Arrival Program

___________________________________

_____________________

Parent/Guardian Signature



Date





LAMBTON ( KINGSWAY JUNIOR ( MIDDLE SCHOOL


525 Prince Edward Drive N., Toronto ON M8X 2M6 





 Tel.: 416-394-7890	Kelly Caddel,  Principal


 Fax: 416-394-6136	Chris Lanis, Vice-Principal			
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